
AMENDMENT ISSUE DATE:  09/28/17 

AMENDMENT FOR EXTENSION OF GREENSBORO HOUSING AUTHORITY REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 
PROJECT MANAGEMENT SOFTWARE   

SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

The Greensboro Housing Authority is extending the submission for the Request for Proposals (RFP) for 
Project Management Software.  

The new deadline will be Friday, October 6th by 5:00 p.m. and to be delivered (in hand or by mail) to our 
Central Office location at: 

450 North Church Street 
Greensboro, NC 27401 
 
The reason for the extension is due to not receiving an adequate number of proposals to meet HUD’s 
requirements.  


